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January 16, 1980

In Reply Refer To:
Docket Nos. 50-458

50-459

Mr. Mark J. Wetterhahn
Conner, Moore & Corber
1747 Penr.sylvania Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20006

Dear Mr. Wetterhahn:

In response to your letter of January 9,1980 regarding Docket Nos.

50-458 and 50-459, Mr. Larry Humphreys of the Gulf States Utilities Company

has advised this office that they would prefer to handle distribution of

correspondence between Region IV and GSU. I trust this arrangement will

satisfy your needs.

Sincerely,
f -

M '''
Karl V. Seyfrit / /

'

Director
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